
Northridge Elementary SCC Meeting 
Tuesday, March 12, 2013 

1:00 - 2:00 
 
Present: Don Harvie, Leslie Randle, Wendy Mitchell, Stephen Bunker, Aubrey Ashdown, Tracy 
Monney, Nanette Hallam, Rosie Curtis, Noelle Thomas, Rosemary Olsen, Teri Allred, Shelley 
Pierce, Colleen Philipp, Kathryn Ricks, Treasa Wilkinson 
 
Welcome: Teri Allred 
 Parent meeting concerning match text - Colleen showed a power point presentation to the 
committee as well as some parents for the first 15 min. of our SCC meeting. This presentation 
talked about the new text books for math that will be implemented beginning next year in grades 
1-5. The math books will be on display in the lobby for parent to look through and make 
comments about them. 
 
Pledge: Treasa Wilkinson 
Reverence – Kathryn Ricks 
 
Reading and approval of Minutes: Teri read the minutes from the February meeting, Aubrey 
approved the minutes, Leslie 2nd them. 
 
School Improvement Plan (SIP) : The plan that was approved by the SCC for the year 2013-
2114 is as follows: 
 
Star Reading Coordinator – part time $5,300 – ($300 for supplies) 
Math tips coordinator - $6,000 
Double Dosing aide - $6,000 (district will match) 
Copies and printing - $1,000 
Student Response System - $5,000 (one set for lower grades and one set for upper grades) 
Brain Pop Jr. - $1,200 for one year subscription for lower grades 
Brad Wilcox writing conference/day for teachers - $4,500 – this amount will also cover manuals 
for teachers to have on hand for improving their teaching in the writing area. 
Equipment expenses - $1,000 
Science class assistance - $2,000 
 
TOTAL: $32,000 
 
***In an email following the meeting, it was brought to the SCC’s attention that the district 
would no longer pay for a subscription for a multiplication program called Timez Attack, 
because the price had gone up and they would no longer fund it. Mr. Bristow, a computer 
specialist at Northridge along with several parents on the committee, commented on the value of 
this program and would hate to see it go away. As a committee we decided to add this yearly 
subscription, in the amount of $1,500 onto the plan that was decided on at our meeting. We 
anticipate receiving more funding next year, so at this time we will just add it onto our plan. If 
we don’t receive more funding, then we will rearrange our money totals to make it work. With 
this subscription added on, the TOTAL will be $33,500. 
 
Everyone is encouraged to come into the school and sign the plan before March 29. Our next 
meeting is scheduled for April 9, 2013 at 1:00 pm. 
 


